
 Date  Name District Opinion Comment Action 

5/16/2019 

11:33 PM 
      

It does not make any sense to enter into agreements 

regarding the garbage program until the court has 

ruled AND adjustments have been made to the 

program implementation that more responsibly 

respond to the very valid concerns that have been 

raised to allow for neighbor-sharing and opt-outs, 

etc., and refund those that never had trash bins and 

did not ask for or use service. Hopefully the 

Council has learned it's lesson not to enter into 

long-term agreements related to new programs 

without allowing for ample flexibility in the 

agreements to make adjustments for evaluative 

learning and input.  
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